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Class Arrangements September 2024 

I would like to share with you the class arrangements for September:  

 

Class  Teacher  Support Staff  

Flamingos (Reception)  Mrs Dring  Ms Lain and Mrs Rogers  

Kingfishers (Year 1 and 2)  Miss Strachan  Mrs McGregor  

Mrs Craig  

+ one new member of staff 

Jackdaws (Year 3 and 4)  Mr Johnston  Mrs Tuma  

Hummingbirds (Year 5 and 

6)  

Mrs Taverner (Mon-Wed) 

Mrs Maudlin (Thurs-Fri)  

Miss Lofts  

Mrs Cox will cover teacher’s statutory release time for planning, preparation and 
assessment across the week.  

 

 

The children will have the opportunity to meet and work with their new teachers next week 

on Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th July in the mornings.  

We will be saying goodbye at Bawburgh to Miss Hipperson, in the short term, as she has 

accepted the exciting opportunity to become the reception teacher at Barford to cover a 

maternity leave. We will still continue to work very closely with her across the Federation 

and will welcome her back to Bawburgh next September.  

Senior leadership across the federation will stay the same. Both Mrs Maudlin and Mrs 

Bailey have thoroughly enjoyed their new roles and look forward to supporting myself with 

developing the strategic direction of the partnership.  

Mrs Bailey, Mr Johnston, and myself will continue to be the Designated Safeguarding Leads 

across the partnership.  

 



As we move into the next academic year, we look forward to strengthening our partnership 

with Barford. We have enjoyed getting to know the staff and children at our Federation 

events and the school trips we have shared over the course of the year. We are also very 

lucky to have Mr Horne joining the Barford team and we will hopefully see him at many of 

the school events we have planned next year.  

All the staff would like to thank you for your continued support, as this has not gone 

unnoticed and look forward to the coming academic year.  

With best wishes  

  

  
  
Carla Stedman  

Executive Headteacher  

 

EMauldin 

 

Emma Maudlin 

Senior Lead Teacher 

The Bawburgh School  

 

 


